Pine Island School- Parent Schoology Resource

Beginning this year 2017-2018 all grades and homework will be kept on
our learning management system Schoology. At the end of the quarter
teachers will move a final quarter grade into Skyward for record keeping
and transcript purposes.

PINE ISLAND

PANTHERS

Logging In-

You have been sent Schoology login instructions to the email you provided to the district office.
If you did not receive this email, need to switch emails, need password assistance, or need to
be sent this information again, please contact the Schoology administrator
psmith@pineisland.k12.mn.us

Parent Resources
The comprehensive Schoology Parent Guide can be found HERE

Things to try!

Turn on parent digest-This allows you to set a day and time when you will receive an email
update for your child. This update will contain grades, missing work, and upcoming work. It also
allows you to turn on a setting that will email you every time your child does not submit
something by a due date._Click HERE for this Youtube tutorial.

Notifications tab- You can apply different settings to your own account. Do you not want to get
emailed the announcements every day? Want things text messaged to you? All of this is done
through settings CLICK HERE.

Clear your cache files- Does something not seem to be working like it did before? The first line
of defense is to clear your cache files and browsing data. To do this hold Control+Shift+Delete
all at the same time. This will shortcut you to a screen where you have the option to clear a
number of things. You want to select “clear cache” and “clear browsing data”. Clear those two
things and see if it fixes the problem.
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